
 

  

   

   

 

 

No. PG/ICD/2015-16/1299 

 

CIRCULAR:- 

A reference is invited to this office Circular No. PG/ICD/2015-16/1107 dated          

25
th

 August, 2015 regarding submission of Post Graduate Registration Forms duly filed in 

on/or before 30
th

 September, 2015. In this respect the Directors/Heads of the University 

Departments/Institutions, the Principals of the affiliated Colleges, Heads of the recognized 

Institutions concerned are hereby informed that as the admission process was started late for 

this academic year the date of submission of the P.G. Registration form is extended upto     

15
th

 October, 2015 with the regular fees. After 15
th

 October, 2015 the late fee will charged as 

per the Circular No. UG/83 of 2009 dated 12
th

 March, 2009. 

 

            Sd/- 

MUMBAI – 400 032        I/c Deputy Registrar 

29
th

 September, 2015           Post Graduate Studies Section 

To, 

 The Heads, University Departments, the Directors and Heads, Institutions concerned, 

the Principals of all the affiliated colleges and the Professor-cum-Director, Institute of 

Distance Education. 

University of Mumbai 


